
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mallaig Ferry Overnight Berth 
Notification of Nighttime Working 

 

 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming nighttime works at  

the Mallaig project, scheduled to take place on the evenings of  

Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th of October, starting from  

approximately 7:00 PM following the last ferry service. 

 

We will be completing essential maintenance to the ferry berth 

to ensure the continued safety and operation. 

 

While every effort will be made to minimise disruption, some noise  

and activity may be noticeable during these hours. 

 

 
 

We are committed to keeping residents informed 

throughout the duration of the project.  

 

If you have any concerns regarding the works, you are  

welcome to contact the project team: 

 

• Site Agent – Michael Osborne on 07442 495 638  

• Sub Agent – James MacDonald on 07880 088 004 

 

- or to visit the site offices 

(these are located adjacent to the harbour ice plant) 

 
RJ McLeod (Contractors) Ltd, Strathpeffer Road, Dingwall IV15 9XB T: 01349 860000 


